
City of Creede, Colorado 
Request for Proposals 

For the Construction of a Covered Entrance to the 
Virginia Christensen Recreation Center 

The City of Creede is currently soliciting proposals from qualified contractors for the construction 
of a covered entrance to the Virginia Christensen Recreation Center. Construction documents 
pertaining to the work to be performed is available at cityofcreede.colorado.gov.  

If interested, please submit a detailed cost estimate that includes the purchase of all materials as well 
as the labor and all other expenses required to complete the work. Also please include an estimate of 
the timeframe for work performed that includes the start date and anticipated completion date. 
Proposals must be received by the City no later than 4:00 PM on Friday 6/7/2024. Proposals may be 
emailed to manager@creedetownhall.com or mailed to City of Creede, Attention Louis Fineberg, 
Town Manager, PO Box 457, Creede, CO 81130. 

Visits to the site can be arranged by contacting Louis Fineberg @ (719) 658-2276 # 1 or via email at 
manager@creedetownhall.com. 
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